
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
TRANSPORTATION, INFRASTRUCTURE AND PLANNING SUBCOMMITTEE 

 
The Transportation, Infrastructure and Planning Subcommittee meeting scheduled 
for Wednesday, January 22, 2025, at 10:00am has been cancelled. 
 
For further information or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact the 
Jauron K. Leefers at 602.262.7684 or TTY: 7-1-1. 
 
January 8, 2025 


